
 

 

 

Weekly News 
17th May 2019 

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds
We have been learning the 
sound 'ear' as in hear and 
'ure' as in pure. We have 

revisited the sound 'air' as 
in chair. Can you practice 

these at home? 

This week...
We looked at the story 

'What the Ladybird heard.' 
We had our mini-beast 

dressing up day. The children 
were very excited and 
enjoyed parading their 
costumes to all of their 
friends and Daisy class. 

Maths
This week we have been looking 

at missing number sequences and 
continuing to practise our teen 

numbers. We have also been 
singing songs with a maths focus 
of counting in 2's, 5's and 10's.

Sports Day - 24th May
We will be meeting in the morning at 

Dinton Field but walking back to 
school together. We need parents 

to walk the children back to school 
if you would like to help please see 

your class teacher ASAP.
Please note that your child needs to 
wear a t-shirt in their team colour. 
(this is their colour group - please 

ask if you are not sure)

Forest Fun
We had lots of fun this week 

making a fire and toasting 
marshmallows. Yummy!! 

The children learnt about the 
fire triangle and how to stay 
safe around a fire. Thank you 
to the parents who were able 

to help with this. 

Next week...
is wellness week! We will be 
doing a mixture of outdoor 
activities, healthy eating 

workshops and some calming 
mindfulness activities. There is 

a focus on healthy mind and 
healthy body. Children can 

wear their PE kit every day.   

Polite Request  
Please do not let your children use any of the outdoor 

equipment before and after school.   
 
 


